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June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Step Up Pre-School @ Dilton Marsh are hoping to continue to run our After school Club at the 
start of the new Academic Year September 2020. 
 
Due to Covid-19 we are unable to commit to this 100% but we will keep you fully informed as & 

when the government guidelines & requirements are updated. 

To secure your child’s place, please fill in the attached form and mark the times required (3-4pm 

or 3-5pm) in the date box for the sessions you wish to book and return this form to Step Up Pre-

School @ Dilton Marsh as soon as possible. We can also offer 4-5 pm at a cost of £4.50 for children 

attending clubs at Dilton Marsh School until 4pm.    Booking and payment is required a week in 

advance. We can take the following methods of payment: 

Bank Transfer 

Childcare Vouchers 

PLEASE NOTE: WE CANNOT GIVE REFUNDS OR CREDITS FOR DAYS BOOKED AND NOT USED. 

This after school care is being provided solely by Step Up Pre-School @ Dilton Marsh so if you have 

any questions please speak to Lis or Rachael on either number above or via the email address 

above. 

Kindest Regards 

Lis Humphrey & Rachael Dean 
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